
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bryce Davis is the Emergency Management Coordinator for Haltom City and has been in this role since 
March 2020. He was previously employed as an Emergency Management Officer with the Fort Worth 
Fire Department from February 2016 – March 2020. During his tenure with Haltom City, he has been 
tasked with leading the initial and ongoing response to the COVID-19 pandemic and the response and 
recovery efforts for Winter Storm Uri in February 2021. Additionally, his roles include public safety 
exercise development and planning response and recovery operations for incidents ranging from severe 
weather to active threats. Bryce has developed and implemented a comprehensive public preparedness 
plan designed at ensuring the residents of Haltom City are better prepared for disasters of any type or 
complexity.  

Bryce previously served on active duty in the United States Marine Corps from 2003-2011, which 
included two deployments to Iraq. He has been in the Selected Marine Corps Reserves since 2011, 
where he currently serves as a Company First Sergeant. Bryce was awarded the Certified Emergency 
Manager designation in 2021, the highest honor of professional achievement available from the 
International Association of Emergency Managers. Bryce has a Bachelor of Arts in Criminal Justice from 
Columbia College and a Master of Arts in Emergency Management from Georgetown University.  

 

 

 

 


